
              NEW ROMNEY YOUTH FOOTBALL CLUB 

                   Providing football for all young people on the Romney Marsh 
 

 
The Maude Pavilion, Station Road, New Romney, Kent, TN28 8LQ 

Email: football@newromneyyouthfc.co.uk   Website: newromneyyouthfc.co.uk 
 

 
SUBS INFORMATION 

 

As a small club it is important for all our players to keep up to date with their Subs. Regrettably, players 

will not be able to sign on for the new season until subs are up to date from last season and the sign on fee 

has been paid. 

 

Subs Payments 

Our subs payments are: 

U5’S - U6’S £2 per session 

U7’S - U18’S £20 per month 

This is payable at the beginning of the month from September through to May inclusive. These payments 

should be made regardless of the number of matches or training you have had, as it is worked out pro-rata. 

Should you join during the season your membership will be worked out pro-rata. No player will be eligible to 

play until we are in receipt of a membership application and payment. Subs is taken via GoCardless. 

 

What do you get for your money? 

• Weekly training sessions (excluding holiday periods) 

• Sign on to local Football League (U7-U18) 

• League matches 

• Insurance 

• Tournament entry 

• Trophies/Medals for end of the season presentation 

• Subsidised Charlton Trip 

• Christmas Party 

• Kit and equipment 

 

Subs Payment Policy 

Our Manager’s and Committee spend valuable time chasing late or failed payments so this year we will be 

continuing with Go Cardless. 

Please ensure your mobile number is correct on your child’s player registration form because this will 

enable set up. We will text you a link then all you have to do is follow it and complete all the details. Your 

monthly subs will then be automatically taken care of making it easier for you and easier for us. Please sign 

up to Go Cardless before the 15th August 2024. 

Failure to keep subs up to date, may result in players being excluded from matches until the issue is 

resolved, which we don't want to have to do for the child’s sake. Having said this, we are an understanding 

community club, so if you are experiencing financial difficulties, please make it known to a member of the 

club and we will do our best to help. All kit remains the property of NRYFC and shall be returned in its 

entirety shall a player leave the club.  

 

YOU ARE REMINDED THAT YOU HAVE SIGNED A DECLARATION TO ABIDE BY THE ABOVE ON 

YOUR CHILD’S MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION.  

 

AS ADVISED, NON-PAYMENT MAY RESULT IN PLAYERS BEING EXCLUDED BY DECISION OF 

THE NRYFC COMMITTEE. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

NRYFC Managers and Committee 

mailto:pie2k81@hotmail.com
http://www.newromneyyouthfc.com/

